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To the good people of St. Peter’s,  
 
I am writing to update you on the transition process as you prepare to say farewell to Sulin and begin the search 
for a new incumbent.   
 
Beginning in August, Alan Naylor will join you as your part-time interim priest. I am so grateful to Alan for agreeing 
to serve in this way. Alan brings much experience in church leadership and will be a steady and wise presence 
among you during this transition time. He has walked this interim path with many parishes for us over the years 
and has much to offer.   
 
Apart from appointing Alan, I am also very pleased to appoint the following people to the search committee who 
will join me in the process of preparing a parish profile and searching for a new incumbent.   
 

• Eric Macdonald  
• Jim Peacock  
• Denny Beeman  
• Chris Sinclare  
• Shirley Farrow  
• Mickey Girard  
• Nancy Wilkinson   

 
My gratitude to all who offered their time for service. There will be opportunities for all of the congregation to 
share your perspectives in this process, and I am confident that the search committee members will listen to the 
parish and represent you well in this process.  
 
In the next few weeks, I hope that you will focus on celebrating the wonderful ministry that you have shared with 
Sulin over the past several years and thanking her for her service among you.   
 
In faith,  
  
  
 
 
The Right Reverend Anna Greenwood-Lee 
bishop 
 


